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Good morning,
 
Please see attached correspondence regarding your Parcel Combination application.  I will mail you
a hard copy as well.
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions.
 
Have a great day!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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August 4, 2020 
 
Kittitas Conservation Trust 
PO Box 428 
Roslyn, WA 98941 
 
RE:  Kit-Conservation Trust Parcel Combination (CB-20-00004) – Final Approval 
 
To all concerned, 
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services has reviewed the proposed combination application and 
hereby grants final approval to the referenced application.  Pursuant to Kittitas County Subdivision Code 
Chapter 16, please note the following item that must be completed to finalize the process:  


 
1. The Final packet will be submitted by Community Development Services to the Kittitas County 


Assessor’s Office to finalize the parcel combination. 
 
As a reminder: Once these tax parcels have been combined, any future land subdivision will be required to meet 
current county regulations at the time of application. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7637, or by e-mail at 
rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I   
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
 
 
 


cc:  Lindsey Ozbolt, Planning Official      Via Email  
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